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WHAT’S HAPPENING AT LITTLE BRITAIN UNITED CHURCH  SEPTEMBER 2018 

 

Congregation Meeting 
The Minister Search Team has been at work during the summer. 
There will be a short congregation meeting on September 23 right 
after church. We need a quorum of 20 people to discuss and vote on 
a revised Ministry Profile before we can hire a new minister. The 
revised Ministry Profile will be emailed to the congregation in early 
September. 
 
Sunday School 
Sunday School will resume in October. We will send an email and 
update the website as details are available. 
 

Annual Talent Auction and Lasagna Dinner 

Mark your calendars! Our annual fundraising event will take place on 
Saturday, October 20. Do have a skill you would like to share? Or 
something you love to cook or bake? You can donate your time in this 
way. Donated items are welcome as well. Speak to Margaret about 
your donations and tickets. Invite your guests! 
 

Munch & Mingle 
Munch & Mingle will resume on September 9. Are you new to our 
church? We gather right after church (usually the first Sunday of the 
month) to visit and share a snack. People are invited to bring a small 
hot or cold food item. All are welcome. 

 
Coming Up: 
 
Sept 2 
No Sunday worship service 
 
Sept 9 
Regular Sunday 10 am worship 
services resume  
Munch & Mingle after church 
 
Sept 23 
Congregation meeting right after 
church 
 
Sept 30 
Munch & Mingle after church 

Next Month: 
Oct 20 
Annual Talent Auction & Lasagna 
Dinner 

 


